
Roy Wong - Re: Additional Information MP07_0100 MOD 2 - Royal Rehabilitation Centre 

  
 
Hi  Roy  
 
My comments are below:  
 
 
 
1. As per the attached plan, existing Lot  5 will be subdivided (modification) into two - known as Lot  71 and 
 Lot 72. At present,  Lot 5 is currently fed by D1 of  S5082. This supply need to be separated into  two, serving 
one for Lot  71 and other for Lot 72,  with easement.  
 
2. Also, existing substation S5082 requires easement.  
 
3. Any additional load connection in the future from RRC will require new kiosk, which will be a contestable 
project and funded by customer.  
 
4. Further, depending on the load, Lot 71 and 72  may require two separate substations (funded by customer) 
 located their lots with  the establishment of easement.  
 
Hope the above comments are helpful. 
 
Regards,  
 
Sita Suresh | Engineer | Planning & Supply Negotiations - Outer North | AUSGRID  
 
Level GRD FLR, BLDG 1, 51-59 Bridge Road Hornsby NSW 2077 AUSTRALIA    

����: 02 9477 8221 (Extn 38221) | ����: 02 9477 8220 (Extn 38220) | ����: 0412 394 702 | ����: 
ssuresh@ausgrid.com.au |  
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email  
 
 

 
 
 
Hi Sita,  
   
We have received a response from the proponent detailing their reasons for the subdivision of Lot 5. 
An electronic copy of the submission including a plan of the modified subdivision pattern is attached 
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to this email for your perusal.  
   
It would be greatly appreciated if you could provide some comment on the proposal. Please contact 
me on 02 9228 2056 if you have any questions.  
   
Kind regards,  
   
  

Roy Wong  

Planner, Metropolitan and Regional Projects South  

NSW Department of Planning & Infrastructure  

T: 02 9228 2056 � �E: roy.wong@planning.nsw.gov.au  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential/privileged 
information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.  
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views 
of the Department.  
You should scan any attached files for viruses.  
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information.  
If you have received it in error, please notify the sender 
immediately  
via return e-mail and then delete the original e-mail.  
If you are the intended recipient, please note the change of sender 
email address to @ausgrid.com.au.  
Ausgrid has collected your business contact details for dealing 
with you in  
your business capacity. More information about how we handle your  
personal information, including your right of access is contained 
at  
http://www.ausgrid.com.au/ 
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